

July 5, 1972

Mr. Alfonso A. Narvaez The New York Times 229 West 43rd Street New York, New York

Dear Mr. Narvaez:

On behalf of the Free Libertarian Party, Inc., I wish to thank you for attending our July 4th news conference.

We are most pleased with your article in today's New York Times. It is accurate and factual and that is most satisfying.

We will, of course, be quite active in the future and will, from time to time, send material to you in hopes that the Times will continue to keep the public informed with regard to our campaigns and activities in other areas.

Again, thank you for the July 4th coverage.

Sincerely,

FREE LIBERTARIAN PARTY, INC.

Linda E. Klasman Publicity Chairperson